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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 7:30 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: SOS Rulemaking -- Vote Center Staffing

I strongly believe that the staff (volunteer or not) within a voting location should never include 
individuals from the same household -- especially if one of those people is in any position of authority 
with the voting location.  I stopped volunteering at vote centers because Adams County continues to 
allow a husband to be in charge of the vote center and his wife to work there also -- it causes major 
problems with the wife taking charge, making demands and decisions she should not (to include 
bumping people through the voting line) and I believe a conflict of interest for the voters since the two 
of them are from different parties and are verifying the ballots and tapes from the electronic machines 
for each other -- how is that a good thing?  I sent a letter to the County Clerk in Adams County at the 
time and received no response.  This decision has made it so that I refuse to use that vote center and 
I instruct my family and friends to not use it.  By making the change I propose, it will prevent any 
county from doing this same thing in the future. 




